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JUNE MEMBERSHIP MEETING

Monday, June 4, 2018
6:00-7:00pm

DeGallery
702 University Dr E #102D

College Station

June's Demo:
RUSSELL MARCONTELL - Professor/Artist

Russell has taught Drawing, Design, and
Art History to students from first grade
through College level and beyond for the
last 12 years. He will be giving a lively
lesson in Art History.



 
In case you didn't know...

Brazos Valley Art League Members are welcome to use the studio at the Arts
Center on Wednesdays. Several artists meet there at their own discretion and
whenever they get the chance. There's no formality - simply show up and paint. 

June 21, 2018
6:00pm t o 9:00pm

Every third Thursday of the month, Downtown Bryan
​businesses showcase local art  and art ists.

BVAL News...

BVAL Presents
Scholarship

Congratulat ions to the 2018
$1000 BVAL Visual Arts
scholarship recipients!

Osvaldo Dav ila
Blinn College

Chandler Moore
Blinn College

Now showing...
Art Center Studio

Duane Alcorn

Downtown Uncorked
Laura Pasket Photography

 ​



Perrine Winery
Carol Henrichs & Stephen Gueterslch

Brazos Center Display
Gary Christopher, Dixie Kee, Chris Rogers, Iva Banik, David Sites,

Carol Henrichs, Ken Manthei, Jane Manthei, Fredda Eastep,

Charles Wallis, Dena Gaskin & Shiryn Gabbard

If you would like to exhibit your art or have a venue you would like local art

featured, please click here to contact Karen Bigley, BVAL Exhibits Chair.

President's Pallette

Happy summer, I think it has arrived!!
Where will you find inspiration this
summer? Near the ocean, on a river, in
the mountains? Maybe much closer, in
your own backyard with family and
friends, enjoying a garden, the birds,
the bees, taking a walk in nature to
explore the sights, the sounds, and the
vibrant color all around us!!

Take time to enjoy the beauty around you wherever you are!
Capture that in your art, share your work and inspiration with
others.

As promised, the BVAL Board will keep you informed as we
make progress finding a new location to make our home.

Nancy Schaan
President, 2017-18

2018-19 BVAL Officers

New Board Elected
Brazos Valley Art League elected a new Board of Directors for the 2018-2019
year. The board members typically serve a one - three year term. A special “thank

mailto:kebtamu83@aol.com


you” to Daniel Xiao who served as webmaster for many years and chose to retire
from the position. The new board consists of the following positions and
individuals:

PRESIDENT
Nancy Schaan
nkhschaan@gmail.com
469.231.2141

VICE PRESIDENT
Charles Wallis
charleswallis67@gmail.com
817.235.2137

RECORDING SECRETARY
Laura Pasket
laura72568@gmail.com
936.777.4085

TREASURER
Wendy Keeney-Kennicutt
wkeeneykennicutt@gmail.com
979.492.0262

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY
Dena Gaskin
drgaskin@gmail.com 979.229.9188

DEMO/WORKSHOP CHAIR
Iva Banik
furdos9@gmail.com
979.324.4133

EXHIBITS CHAIR
Karen Bigley
kebtamu83@aol.com 979.571.2455

PUBLICITY CHAIR
Kathryn King-Metters
kkingmetters@gmail.com
404.202.1676

MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
Chris Rogers
rogerschris495@gmail.com
832.276.5542

SOCIAL CHAIR
Duane Alcorn
d37alcorn@yahoo.com
979.665.6345

WEBMASTER
Carol Henrichs
carolhenrichs@gmail.com
361.596.3611

Brazos Valley Art League
979-696-2787
bvaltexas@gmail.com
www.bvart league.org

Connect with us

 ​

Visit  our websit e 
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